
Zoom with KS1 parents 

Friday 18th September 2020 

*communication needs to be succinct – there is a lot of information that sometimes gets lost in 

emails! 

*more forward thinking with regard to some dates, for example the flu letter that was shared with 

parents 

*liked the style of the newsletter 

*parents would like to see more photos of the children on their class pages please (staff can add a 

gallery) 

*Parents liked the idea of a designated day across the school for homework 

*parents thought it would be useful if there was an opportunity for them to comment on how their 

chid found the homework 

*tricky words were sent home but parents weren’t sure what to do with them-please provide 

instructions 

*in Key stage 2 how long should a child read for? 

*parents liked the new website but isn’t user friendly for some mobile phones 

*suggested section on Parent Helpers on the website-raise the profile of parent helpers 

*school to ask parents about trips and being helpers-raise the profile so when there is a school trip, 

there is a list of willing parents available 

*Parents are willing to cut out, stick, laminate at home so long as we give them the resources 


